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June and July 2025 

Pastors and Prayer Partners, 

We are back in the States on furlough. We flew in June just in time for our home church’s 
Vacation Bible School. It was weird to be just a helper for a change and not be the one in 
charge, making sure everything was going well. We have been back for about a month and 
a half now, and I am getting some meetings booked. I took the month of June to get settled 
and take care of things. We had to get a car, phones, etc. My new number is: (803) 
261-9764 if you would like to contact me.  

Micah already has a job. He has been working for about a month now. We are thankful 
that he is getting settled and established. It will be odd to travel to churches with just the 
two of us. This will be our first time not having any children with us. It is a bittersweet 
time. We are thankful that our children are doing well. They are involved in our local 
church ministries and have been faithful. Praise the Lord! 

The church in Ghana is doing well. They are in the middle of the rainy season. One 
Sunday, they came to church, and the hill behind us had a mudslide into the church. 
They cleaned up the mud, and after the service, they dug a trench around the back of the 
church to channel the water away from the building. Bro. Michael sent me a video of them 
in their church clothes digging the trench. Thank you to those who have donated to the 
retaining wall. So far, we have $3,246 towards building the wall. We still need around 
$6,500 to get it finished. We are going to send what we have now to start the first phase. 

Please keep us in your prayers for safe travels while we are out on the road. Pray for our 
church in Ghana. Pray for our children, especially Micah, as he adjusts to a new life here 
in the States.  

Thank you again for your continued prayer and support! 

Jeremy and Tonya Kenney 
Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa 
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